Northmead Junior School

Head teacher Mrs Debbie Brown
Grange Road, Guildford, Surrey GU2 9ZA
info@northmead.surrey.sch.uk

01483 529879

4th November 2022
Dear Parents and Guardians,

Open Classrooms and Parent Consultation evenings

The first opportunity to visit your child’s classroom this year will take place after school on
Wednesday 9th November. Classrooms will be open following the Online Safety briefing which
takes place in the hall from 3.30- 4.00pm. From 4pm onwards, you are very welcome to take a
look at your child’s work. I'm sure they will be very proud to show you what they have been
learning. This is a good chance to become more familiar with your child’s achievements ahead of
the parent consultation evenings the following week. Teachers will be in their classrooms during
this open afternoon but this is not an appropriate time for them to engage in lengthy
conversations about academic or social progress. We ask that these discussions are saved until
the parent consultation meetings.

Following the results of our survey we have decided to offer two different options for the parent
consultations meetings.

On Tuesday 15th November we will run ‘in person’ meetings in school from 3.45pm to 6.00pm.
On Wednesday 16th November we shall provide a virtual evening from 5pm to 7:30pm, with
meetings run online.

Please book an appointment with your child’s class teacher via the School Cloud system.
https://northmeadjs.schoolcloud.co.uk/ for which ever evening is most convenient for you. The
system will open for bookings on Tuesday 8th November.

Do contact the school office if you have any difficulties accessing the site or booking an
appointment.

We look forward to seeing you.

Yours sincerely,
.¢ Browa~

Mrs. D. Brown

Headteacher
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